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This week, the government announced that primary schools will not be expected to welcome all pupils back 

before the summer holidays. We will look carefully at the government’s detailed guidance when it is released 

but for now we have no further details. Our school leaders, including our governors, will review the situation on 

an ongoing basis and offer additional places to pupils wherever possible. We have committed all our resources 

to implement the current opening to children in Puffin, Swift 

and Hawk classes and we are aware that many schools did 

not have the capacity to open to all of those year groups due 

to shortages of staff and space. My huge thanks to our staff 

for their continued support of pupils, which has even 

included purchasing fruit for the children’s daily snacks. 

5-a-day Fitness  

We hope our families have enjoyed using our ‘5-a-day 

Fitness resources’ over the last 2 months.  The current 

generic login will close within the next 6 weeks and our new 

login details will allow you to continue to access this 

resource.                         

USERNAME: MELPSHA    

PASSWORD: SG8meldreth 



 

 

Grafham Water Visit 

Following my earlier contact, we are still aiming for our 

Grafham Water visit to take place from Wednesday 21st 

October to Friday 23rd. Currently we have turned off our 

payment plan reminders -  as we watch the current 

Government advice. We will begin reminding you again 

in September. 

Hawk 2 Have a Dream… 

I have a dream that one wonderful day, 

This prejudiced world will live in perfect harmony, 

and that the black and Asian youth of today will 

access an education equal to that of their white peers. 
 

I have a dream that more help will be given to special 

needs children and adults, 

Who maybe need a wheelchair or specialised 

schooling, 

and they are treated not as being different, but the 

same. 
 

I have a dream that one day all people will be equal, 

NO matter their race or religion, 

People will be judged on their kindness and 

personalities alone. 
 

I have a dream for homeless people in this willing 

world to live in safety, 

To be provided with the essentials of life,  

so they can live in perfect peace and not live on the 

cemented streets 

 

I have a dream that one day people will stop 

deforestation, because 

We are killing animals, destroying the ecosystem and 

in the process killing ourselves. 

We must do what we can to create an eco-friendly 

world. 
 

I have a dream that one day people will live in the 

safety of each other’s arms, 

and no longer be entangled in a war on equality, 

and not pushed away for being the slightest bit 

different. 
 

I have a dream that one day, no matter how far into 

the future, 

All shall live in perfect harmony, 

and not be judged by what we look like, but who we 

actually are. 
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From the team at Meldreth Primary School…we wish you all well! 


